
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

5
th

 July 2019 

 

Another exciting week in the world of Pott Shrigley Church School! 

 

Our lovely Year 6 children visited their new high schools of Tytherington and 

Fallibroome at the start of the week and they seem more grown up than ever.   

At the other end of the school, some of our new reception children for September 

2019 came to visit on Tuesday and settled in brilliantly.  One of their younger three-

year-old siblings also stayed because he didn’t want to miss out on the fun! 

 

Diversity Day on Wednesday was a wonderful experience for the children and we 

welcomed some Ghanaian visitors into school who shared their heritage with us, 

talked about boxing and then we also had story time with a parent to round off the 

day. Check out the website for pictures of the day and if anyone wants a rainbow 

ribbon, I have more in my office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

Today, we all enjoyed a thrilling day at the Goyt Valley with the sailing club there, 

all organised by Mrs Novacki.  Huge thanks to her for all her hard work and efforts 

in making the children’s experiences here at Pott Shrigley all the richer. 



I am delighted to inform you that we are using this year’s pupil premium funding to 

employ Miss Emily Wray as a teaching assistant from September.  She will support 

children in Key Stage 2 and we hope that this will have the best impact on children 

in receipt of pupil premium.  Emily is already a valued member of our team as a 

volunteer and we are excited to welcome her on board as a member of staff. 

 

The recent Rose Queen Festival was a great success and I am very happy to report that 

the amount raised was a fantastic £2,438.75!  This will be shared between the PTA and 

the Village Hall.  Thank you to all those who helped with the organisation of this event 

and to all who came and supported it. 

 

Only two weeks to go now and they include the summer production, a visit to Astbury 

Church for the Leavers Service for Y6 and another walk in the Goyt Valley next Friday.  

Don’t forget to try and come to Family Service at St Christopher’s next Sunday – 14th 

July to say a special church farewell to our Y6 leavers. 

The last worship for this year is on Thursday 18th July at 3pm in Church and parents are 

very welcome to join us. 

 

Hope you all have a relaxing weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 8th July - Y6 Transition Day at Poynton High School 

-      P-buzz Music Lesson 

-      After School Dance Club 

Tuesday 9th July - Front Row Music Lessons 

-     Water Safety Talk  -  Whole School 

Weds. 10th July - Summer Production  - ‘Toy Story at Pott Shrigley’ 

2pm & 6.30pm 

Thursday 11th July - Y6 Leavers’ Service at Astbury St. Mary’s 

-      Tennis pm 

Friday 12th July - Walking in Goyt Valley in afternoon -  Whole School 

-     BBQ to welcome new families  6pm 

 

 

 

 



 

       

 

 

 


